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P.O. Box 695 · Nantucket, MA  02554 · (508) 228-0241 
 

January 2022 

Dear BPC Owner:                                                                                                     
 

According to the latest news reports, the number of COVID-19 cases, largely driven by the Omicron variant, has exceeded 

past levels of infection. This particular variant is present in all the states of the country. It actually blanketed the country in 

just a matter of weeks.  
 

In view of the uncertainties surrounding the Omicron variant we feel it is necessary to restate the COVID-19 protocols we 

put in place during 2020/2021. As a reminder these rules are as follows: 
 

• You must bring your own masks and sanitizers. Masks must be worn when in the common areas and areas where 

social distancing cannot be maintained. 

• Masks are required when entering the office/laundry building. 

• People using the washers, dryers and grills must sanitize them before and after each use.  Materials and 

instructions for sanitizing the equipment are available in each area. 

• Check in time is on Saturday at 6:00 p.m.  Earlier access may be possible on an exception basis as determined 

by the General Manager.  Checkout time is 10:00 a.m. which is required to ensure a timely check in of arriving 

owners/guests.  

• While extra blankets, pillows and bed linens have been removed from the units, the main bed will be made up as 

usual with the exception of bedspreads. Blankets and bed linens are laundered weekly. 

• While we encourage you to bring your own blankets, if you need an extra blanket or bed linens you can obtain 

them from the resort General Manager. You should advise the General Manager ahead of time of this need by 

emailing resortmanager@brantpointcourtyard.com.  

• The outside shower is operative but is not, and will not, be sanitized after each use. 

• Salt, pepper, sugar, sweetener, toilet paper, etc., are still provided.  The communal refrigerator has been removed. 
 

We will be monitoring state and local agencies to obtain the latest directives to be followed and will advise you 

accordingly. 
 

This is not the message I would prefer to be sending but if we all work together and follow the rules we minimize our 

chances of either being infected or transmitting the virus to others. 
 

It is important that you stay current on local and state conditions.  The latest information can be found at the following: 

www.nantucket-ma.gov 

 www.nantucketchamber.org 

www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-updates-and-information 

 

Best Regards, 

John Farrington 
John Farrington, Chairman 

 

cc:  Board of Trustees 

        Resort General Manager 

        Scott Dravis, Sr. Vice President of Resort Operations, VRI Americas  


